
Tech Week: 2nd – 6th March 2020

We were all very excited to find a classroom turned into an exhibition of 
computers and technology from the past fifty years. We were able to go 
on each computer and play games or have a go at creating our own 
programs. We were also able to sit in the first electric car and were 
absolutely fascinated by the variety of old telephones. Some of us could 
not figure out how to operate them! At the end of the day we enjoyed 
showing our parents all the old computers and programs we had seen 
and asking them about their memories of how technology has changed.

Tech through the decades!


